
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
28 March 2019                              NL/JB 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
ESFA National U16 Final – 8 May 2019 
 
You may be aware that the Year 11 footballers have recently become the Lincolnshire champions, 
defeating Caistor Grammar School 2-1 in a hard-fought final.  This is a fantastic achievement, but this 
exceptional group of young men have surpassed the students of the past and gone one better by reaching 
the final of the National Cup. This is the first time that a Carre’s team has been in a national final since the 
U18 team made it there in 2009. The U16 side will play Thomas Telford School on 8 May at the 
Manchester City Academy Stadium, with the kick-off being at 3.30pm. This promises to be a great occasion 
and an experience that will be embedded in the memories of the players for many years to come.  
 
I would like their experience to be shared by others and make the day a special occasion, so we are 
planning to take students to the game on this day.  We shall depart school at 11.30am and will return 
around 8pm. The cost for the coach travel is £12. 
 
All students are invited to take part, but please be aware that this is a privilege and the school reserves the 
right to not take students whose behaviour and work ethic have not been as it should have been throughout 
the year. 
 
I realise that this is close to the exams for many students and this may affect the decision that students and 
parents might make. For students who are in Years 11, 12 and 13 this day will be a study day, so those 
who do not wish to go to the football may stay at home to work, or come into school and do supervised 
revision. 
 
Please complete and return the slip below to the main office by Friday 5 April 2019 at the latest.  Once the 
slip has been returned the trip will appear on ParentPay to allow payment to be made. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
N M Law 
Headteacher 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please return to: main office, Carre’s Grammar School by Friday 5 April at the latest 
 
ESFA National U16 Final – 8 May 2019 
 
Student: ________________________________________ Form: ________ 
 
*My son/daughter would like to support the U16 team in the final and I will pay £12 via ParentPay 
*My son/daughter will not be going to the final 
 
Year 11, 12 and 13 only 
 
*My son/daughter will not be going to the final and will work at home 
*My son/daughter will not be going to the final and will work in school 
 
Signed: _____________________________________ 
   Parent/carer 
 
* Please delete as appropriate 
 


